
From: Sarah Wright   
Sent: Wednesday, May 15, 2024 8:57 PM 
To: Section 62A Applications <section62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: S62A/22/0006. Minesterial Statement 15/05/24 
 
Dear Inspector, 
 
In the light that no decision has yet definitively been made to date on this application. 
 
We, Protect the Pelhams, ask the Inspector to take into account the reinforcement as well as 
clarification of the importance of food security and best and most versatile land along with 
cumulative impact on communities by the Energy Security Secretary Claire Coutinho today in 
parliament. 
 
https://www.gov.uk/government/news/solar-projects-must-fit-in-with-food-security 

  
 
Best 

Regards 
 
Sarah Wright 
 




